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Beyond the Multiplex – Interim Findings Report – October 2019
This report draws together findings from all work packages in the arts and humanities research council (AHRC) funded project ‘Beyond the Multiplex: Audiences for specialised film in English regions’ – UK Research and innovation (UKRI) funding reference: AH/P005780/2.
Beyond the Multiplex work packages, at a point midway through analysis. The report was used to update various stakeholders on research progress, and to audiences in inform in the film industry and in film policy. 
This report was deposited within the University of Glasgow data repository by Dr. Matthew Hanchard, Research Associate in the University of Glasgow School of Social and Political Sciences. 
The report was drafted by Dr. Matthew Hanchard and Dr. Peter Merrington and edited/proofed by Prof. Bridgette Wessels (all based within the University of Glasgow School of Social and Political Sciences). 
The University of Glasgow’s Enlighten research data repository has full permission to store this report and to make it open access for public re-use without restriction. 
A duplicate of this report is stored on the data repository managed by the Digital Humanities Institute (DHI) based at the University of Sheffield.  
The dataset is an .docx file which may be opened in any word processing software package, e.g. Microsoft Word or Google Docs. 


